
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 07:00:00 AM

To:  Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Support for Hollywood Center Project
 

Received, thank you.

On Fri, Oct 9, 2020 at 5:32 PM Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org> wrote:
FYI- This will form part of the 48hr and it will be posted online. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Tami Kagan-Abrams <projects@abundanthousingla.org>
Date: Thu, Oct 8, 2020 at 7:19 PM
Subject: Support for Hollywood Center Project
To: Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org>
Cc: Roderick Hall <roderick@abundanthousingla.org>

Please see our attached letter of support for Hollywood Center, on the October 15 CPC meeting agenda. 

Thank you, 

Tami Kagan-Abrams, Projects Director

Abundant Housing Los Angeles

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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